
Flash Info

ü Thank you from the bottom of our Hearts for your faithful prayers and 
support. Because of you Yvette and I proudly call ourselves: 
God’s own emissaries.

ü We sent out our recent newsletter on February 28th, and if you did not 
receive that, please let us know and we will make sure you are on 
our official mission mailing list.

ü We opened Grace Hospital on February 2nd and had to leave two 
days later against our wish to come here. So, please prayerfully 
consider the needs we have toward the hospital, especially 
keeping it running in the next 6 months. You remember that little 
girl whom the mom was trying hard to rest to sleep in her dark 
room. “Honey, Jesus is here in the dark with you even if you 
don’t see him”. The little girl replied “Mom, I know that! I just 
need a person with skin on”. Yvette and I feel like that little girl, 
we need more than prayers…for Grace Hospital, we need prayers 
with skin on (money).

ü We would appreciate your prayers as we travel tomorrow to 
Chattanooga, Monday 4th and see my (Kokou’s) eye retina 
specialist on the 5th.

ü And not the least, we do not have a vehicle to drive yet, and imagine 
what a heavy financial cross we carry renting a dependable 
vehicle! Anyone anywhere who has an extra vehicle to lend us 
till mid-June, will be doing God and us a tremendous favor. 
Thank you! 

-- 
Kokou Loko
Togo, West Africa Director
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